
From: Madeleine Clinton <clintonmadeleine2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2021 10:42 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1302 Prescott -ZBA review 
 

 
To: 
City of Ann Arbor 
Zoning Board of Appeals 
Dear Board Members, 
As neighbors we were asked to reach out. We are in favor of the proposed 2 story addition & renovation 
of the house at 1302 Prescott. 
Please approve the setback variance to permit the 2nd floor addition. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Madeleine Carano  
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